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9 ELSWORTHY 

ROAD

25/04/2018  18:56:442018/0796/P OBJ Emily Simon I agree with the comments made by Franciois Findlay in total,speaking on behalf of our 

Conservation ARea.  Also, as we are on the south side facing the house we are particularly 

concerned that we could suffer adversely from reflection and light pollution.  

I would also like to comment that camouflaging the front elecvation by showing two tress in 

full bloom proves the point that there would be a visible alteration that could be clearly seen 

most of the year.  

in sum, the introduction of this new roof level should be refused.  It does not "fit in" with our 

Conservation Area.

i have been told by the supervisor of the project that they are not going ahead with this 

scheme, and for this we are grateful.
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